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Our Reception phonics workshops are taking place next week and 

parents are invited on the following days: 

Tuesday 31st January at 9am—Reg 1 

Wednesday 1st February at 9am—Reg 2 

Thursday 2nd February at 9am—Reg 3 

The workshop will involve an information session led by 

our Reception teachers followed by parents having the 

chance to take part in a phonics lesson with their 

children. 

Please confirm your attendance by clicking on the link 

and completing the form you were sent in an email shared last week. 

 

 

This week, we have launched a weekly phase 

assembly for our children in Years 1 and 2, Years 3 and 

4 and Years 5 and 6 in addition to our weekly singing 

assembly and Praise assembly. 

Our first assembly has been led by our Junior 

Leadership Team following on from a Pupil Voice 

Survey that they designed and carried out before the 

Christmas break—the survey results showed that a 

small minority of children at East Park feel that they don’t have any one 

to talk to if they have a worry. 

So, this week our Junior Leaders have launched ‘Tell Us Five’ - a new 

strategy to ensure that every child at East Park has at least five adults or 

friends that they trust and who they can share any worries with. 

Children across school have been thinking about who their five trusted 

people are and have been sharing this with each other  - maybe during 

the weekend you can ask your child to name their five choices. 

 

 

 

A group of Year 4 children have enjoyed an amazing three day visit to Edgmond Hall this 

week—visit our Twitter page to see lots of photos of the exciting activities that have taken 

place. A huge thank you to Mrs Edwards, Miss Meddings, Miss Hadley and Mrs Richards  

for accompanying the children—I am sure everybody will sleep well this weekend! 
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